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Village of Maybee   

Board Meeting   
01/09/08         

President Gaylor opened meeting at 7:40 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance.    
                     

Attendance: Council VanAuker, Liedel, Lieto, President Gaylor, & Clerk Gross.
  
Absent: Council Gramlich, Weyher, Younglove, & Treasurer Grubb.  
 
Motion: VanAuker 2nd Liedel  to approve the reading of December 12th 2007 
minutes. Carried.          
            
Motion : Liedel 2nd Lieto  to pay bills as presented.     
  
Treasures Report:  Accepted as printed.      
             
Items from the floor:  No public comment.      
   
Old Business           
             
Christmas Decorations Removal:  The Village decorations will be taken down 
soon. Mark Liedel & Dale Younglove have volunteered to take on the task. The 
Village once again looked nice for the Christmas Season.    
            
Water Tap Update:  The residents seemed pleased with receiving their refund 
checks, and also those residents receiving a reduction on their remaining balance of 
their assessment. The additional money sure did come at a very convenient time 
right before Christmas.         
   
 New Business           
Street Administrator :  Council agreed to have President Gaylor remain as village 
of Maybee Street Administrator.      
            
Motion: VanAuker 2nd Lieto : to keep President Gaylor as our current Street 
Administrator. Carried.         
   
Boards & Committees Appointments Approved by Council:   
  
          LMR Fire Board: Len Gaylor, Jean Grubb    
 Library Board:  Dale Younglove, Donna Younglove   
 Recreation Committee:  Kathy Coleman, Stephanie Suydam, David Shaw
 Historical Committee:  Len Gaylor, Jean Grubb, Marge VanAuker 
 Maybee Day Committee:  Stephanie Suydam, Len Gaylor, Dale Younglove



 

   

 Donna Younglove, Sue Hartford, Mary Gaylor, Marge VanAuker, Kathy 
 Coleman          
            
Zoning Board of Appeal:   President Gaylor is in the process of resolving this 
issue properly as only 1 person from council and 4 other members are allowed on 
the zoning board.          
   
Improvements Needed for 2008:   Their was discussion regarding residents 
sidewalks and any that needed repair. Work on this project will begin at a later 
date.            
            
Overhead Lights at Parking Area at Park:  Council discussed the possibility of 
putting 3 new poles  along the parking lot to give the park an ample amount of 
lighting at night.           
   
Resurface Maybee Scofield Road:  President Gaylor discussed the possibility of 
getting Maybee Scofield Road resurfaced and suggested getting Rick Becker, who 
is associated with Cadillac Asphalt involved in the project. Further discussion will  
take place at the meeting next month.          
           
 Motion: Lieto 2nd Liedel:  to adjourn the meeting at 8:20 p.m. Carried.
 Next Meeting:  February 13th 2008.      
  
 Respectfully Submitted, 
 Theresa Gross, Clerk      
           


